
C/o Latrobe Regional Office 
Level 1, 42 Buckley Street 

Morwell, VIC 3840 
Australia 

 
troyoffshore@netspace.net.au 

+61 419 358 196 
 
 
27 January 2018 
 
Dear Ruben, 
 

ESSO/UGL Dispute Australia 

 

On Behalf of Myself, the 200 workers and our families currently affected by the ESSO/UGL 
Dispute, I would like to acknowledge and thank you for supporting us on our recent trip to 
Houston from the 11

th
 to the 16

th
 of January 2018.  

 
This was a great opportunity for us to meet with you and share our fight against the union 
busting tactics that are currently being used by Exxon Mobil & UGL in Australia to undermine 
many years of hard fought wages & conditions. Not to mention the underhanded tactics that 
have been used to avoid collective agreement bargaining. 
 
We cannot thank you enough for believing in our campaign and being on board to listen and 
support us as we near 250 days of continuous 24hr 7day per week striking. 
 
Your show of support to us was extremely uplifting. 

 

 

In Unity & Solidarity 
 

 
 

Troy Carter 
AMWU Shop Steward 
ESSO/UGL Dispute Australia 
 
www.essouglydispute.com 
facebook.com/concernedmaintenanceworker/ 
twitter.com@AusGasWorkers 

 

 

  

 
 


